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Project Update 

Crews have completed all non-landscaping work at the southwest corner of the intersection at 500 

West 1000 North and will be shifting to the northwest corner. The pedestrian ramp at this corner is 

anticipated to be reconstructed later this week. Pedestrians are strongly encouraged to use 400 North 

and US-89. Motorists are encouraged to reduce their speed through the project area and be alert for 

workers and equipment near the roadway. 

Hours of operation for the project are 7:30 am to 5 pm. 

Know someone who should be getting this updates? Encourage them to subscribe by emailing 

UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov with Exit317Signal in the subject line. 

This project has a dedicated public involvement team. For questions or concerns please contact us at 

1-888-699-6624 and UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov. 

mailto:UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov
mailto:UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov


 


